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On Tuesday, December 15th Officer 
Lindsey Campione was sworn in as our 
newest patrol officer.  Officer Campione 
is a state certified law enforcement 
officer and comes to us from Palos Park 
Police Department.  Please join us in 
welcoming her to our department and 
our community. 
 
       

Village of Oswego 
Ordinance Reminders 

 

 It is unlawful to deposit snow onto the 
streets while removing snow from 
resident driveways and sidewalks. 

 

 Do not leave unattended or park any 
motor vehicle upon any village street 
when there is 2” or more of snow.   

 

 If a vehicle is parked in violation of 
this ordinance, and where it 
constitutes an obstruction to snow 
plowing or traffic, interferes with the 
use of streets, or in any other manner 
creates a dangerous or unsafe 
condition, the vehicle will be towed at 
the owner’s expense. 
 

 
The men and women of the Oswego Police Department would like to wish you all a 
Happy New Year.  2020 challenged the resolve of communities around the world, 
including our own.  Despite these challenges, the 
unwavering support displayed by our citizens 
strengthened our determination to remain steadfast in our 
mission.  A mission we are fortunate to carry out in a 
community as resilient as ours. 
 

        From the bottom of our hearts, 
                             Happy New Year, and 

         thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 

                 

Oswego Police Department 
Chief Jeffrey R. Burgner 

 

The Oswego Police Department, Meijer, School District 308, and Bike Bald once 
again partnered for our 4th Annual Shop with a Cop event on December 9th.  
In total, 23 area youths were escorted by our officers while utilizing gift cards to 
purchase Christmas gifts for themselves and their families. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to our partners for facilitating this special event! 
 

 

 

Happy New Year!! 

2020 Shop with a Cop 

   

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

 
★   2021  ★ 

 

   

 
Overnight parking is prohibited.  It shall be unlawful for the driver or owner of any 
vehicle to park any vehicle, or to permit any vehicle to be parked, on any street in the 
village between the hours of 2:00 a.m. And 5:00 a.m. (formerly 6:00 a.m.) of any day, 
except in an emergency.  For more information, please visit the link below: 
 

https://www.oswegoil.org/government/police/programs-services/parking 
 

Overnight Parking Ordinance – Updated January 1st, 2021 
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